
Using Zelle to pay Bocce fees 

 

 The Bocce Club now has the ability to accept payment for your dues and end of 
year party via Zelle. Zelle is a US based digital payment network and enables individual 
users to transfer funds to another users bank account. There is currently no fee or 
charge for the transaction. 

This is not a requirement, checks will still be accepted as a payment option. 

 You can learn more about Zelle here ➔ Zelle® | A fast and easy way to send and receive 

money 

 

To use Zelle, you will need to set up an account on your bank’s website which is a quick 
and easy process. 

Once your account is set, you can then “Add a new recipient”.  
Since the bocce club operates as a business vs a personal account, click the business 
box and in the business name space enter: 
 
                                       Bocce Ball Club 

Next, enter the Bocce club’s email address for our Zelle account 

      scbocceball@gmail.com 

Follow the payment instructions in your bank’s system to pay your bocce fees (each 
bank’s instructions may be slightly different). 

• Enter the dollar amount you are paying; you can pay for more than one person per 
Zelle transaction.  

• In the comments box ensure that you add the full name(s) of the people you are 
paying for so that your registration is credited correctly.     

  

We hope that you will take advantage of this payment option. Many clubs within Sun 
City accept payment via Zelle. 
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